
 

BACKGROUND 

 The KGC Constitution was amended in 2012 when the Club moved to elect one President 

for both the men’s club and the ladies club. The intent was that there be a democratic 

process around the election of President, therefore the nominating group of President, Past 

Captains and Presidents would be involved in nominating the next President.   

 

The subcommittee received a few suggestions, and these have been incorporated into the 

Process as outlined in a separate document. These have been very helpful. 

 

Some suggestions and comments from the subcommittee that may need clarification are: - 

 

 

Can only members of PNG who are in attendance at this meeting vote ? 

 

The Constitution stipulates that a meeting must be held (with 20 % quorum 

present) and also if there are 2 or more nominations, there will be a discussion 

(without the nominees present) so it is important to be present.  

 

This could be changed, as could any part of the Constitution, by a motion at the AGM.  

  
 

  

 

 

 
 


